
Our front line helpers in our mission to end diaper need are the parent 
liaisons, teachers and social workers in the public school systems. These front 
line people are the first to spot signs of abuse, food and financial insecurity. 
This is the reason why our connection to the school systems is so important. It 
is people like the men and women working in our public school system who 
make it possible for us to help families in need. 

One of the first experiences we had as a diaper bank was a teacher in a school 
who requested diapers for a family who had no means of transportation. She 
visited the family each month to deliver diapers and check in on the family. As 
time has gone by, our program has grown and we are serving several title one 
schools, as well as, schools serving parenting high school students. 

The NOVA Diaper Bank is an all-volunteer organization that serves public 
schools and WIC programs as well as non-profits in the community. We want 
to thank all of our community partners for doing the amazing job they do in 
the community.  We also want to give our heart-felt thanks for all the 
donations of diapers and money throughout the year to help fund this labor 
of love. We also want to recognize Giant Food and the Northwest Federal 
Credit Union Foundation and their customers for their support of the NOVA 
Diaper Bank.  We also want to thank all of the wonderful people and 
businesses that volunteered to open their location for diaper drop-offs and 
those who ran diaper drives to support our organization. 

Seasons Greetings! 

Happy Holidays from 
The NOVA Diaper Bank 

Special events in our 
family’s life: 

Add a highlight from your 

family’s life 
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Happy Holidays and please make it your New Year resolution to join Amazon 
Smile for a no-cost way to support the diaper bank. Choose “A Hand Up 
NOVA” as your charitable organization. It’s that easy to help babies in 
need.    Click here to join.       

Your monetary donations make a significant impact!   
Please consider a year-end contribution or purchase from our “Wishlists”.  
Every gift, no matter how large or small, is important and all donations we 
receive will have a direct impact on how many families with babies together 
we can serve. Please visit https://NOVADiaperBank.org/donate and 
https://novadiaperbank.org/wishlist to learn how you can help!    

Checks may be mailed to:  
A HAND UP – NOVA, INC., P.O. BOX 2115, ASHBURN, VA 20146 

A Hand Up - NOVA Inc. is a 501(c) 3 Non-Profit organization operating 
The Northern Virginia Diaper Bank & The NOVA Diaper Bank 
FEIN 82-1916979 

On behalf of all of the volunteers at The NOVA Diaper Bank, 
You have our profound gratitude and our best wishes for a 

Happy and Healthy Holiday Season! 

https://smile.amazon.com/ref=smi_ext_ch_82-1916979_dl?_encoding=UTF8&ein=82-1916979&ref_=smi_chpf_redirect&ref_=emi_ch_82-
https://novadiaperbank.org/donate
https://novadiaperbank.org/wishlist
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Together, we are making a change from 

The bottom up!!!  Thank You! 




